
 I’m a landlord in Jackson County and I urge you to oppose HB 2004-A. 

 

I own 3 rental dwellings in Jackson and I feel this measure take away my rights as a 

homeowner/landlord.  I treat my tenants fairly and with respect.  I repair and take care of the 

needs of my tenants.  There are times when costs need to  be pasted down to the tenants like 

property tax increases so I can maintain the property.   

 

So please I urge you to oppose HB2004A for us little landlords. 

 

Thank you,  

 

Cathy Damstra-Lepley, sent from IPhone  

 


